
Property lines of parcels within the sewer districts are approximately depicted based upon best 
available information and may not reflect the most current land subdivisions, property 
configurations or lot designations.   Property lines within the sewer districts may be periodically 
updated by the Cohasset Board of Sewer Commissioners to reflect current approved lot 
subdivisions, reconfigurations and lot designation changes within the sewer districts, provided 
exterior limits of the sewer districts remain unchanged by such updates. 


